
I support HB 2390 because I care about Oregon children and families. Health benefit plan and health care service contract coverage 
must be required for pediatric autoimmune neuropsychiatric disorders associated with streptococcal infections and pediatric acute-
onset neuropsychiatric syndrome. My family and I have been personally impacted by PANDAS PANS and have seen first hand the 
importance of getting adequate treatment. I urge you to please support this bill and save children's lives!


